
 

 

 
               

 

 

 

 



 

 

 
               

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 



 

 

 
               

 

 

 

 

 
The Partnership for Central America, established in 2021 was created by the Biden Administration with the purpose of 
advancing economic opportunities in underserved areas of El Salvador, Guatemala and Honduras (Northern Triangle). This 
public-private sector alliance is one example of how coordinated efforts and investments can the deliver long-lasting positive 
impact on the Central American population. One year after the Partnership’s inception, financial inclusion remains a key 
priority on the agenda to ensure sustained economic growth.  
 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 
               

 


